End of Federal Fiscal Year 
This is a reminder to our community partners that September 30th marks the end of the Federal Fiscal Year. We really need you to submit any outstanding reports and invoices at this time so we can process those from the correct fiscal year. 

Reminder about requests for hours, changes to invoices, and submitting reports and invoices. 
WDU Monthly Requests for Hours
A monthly request for hours for each WDU customer being served must be submitted to the Counselor/VR-Tech at least one week prior to the start of a new month to allow time for supervisor’s approval and authorization creation. A copy of the template is listed below. 
Monthly Request for Hours Template
Please submit this request to the counselor/VR-Tech at least one week prior to the start of a new month. Only request those services that are required for the customer to meet their employment goal. Be as accurate as possible when requesting service hours, travel time, and mileage. 
Month/Year Requesting Services:
· Customer Name:
· Service(s) Requested:
· # of Hours Needed:
· Travel Time Needed:
· Mileage Needed:
· Progress Update (short recap of services provided last month, and progress made):
· Next Steps/Goals (explain why more services are being requested): 

Changes to Authorizations
If the authorization request needs to change from what was originally authorized, such as adding hours for example, please contact the counselor and/or VR-Tech immediately. 
Reports and Invoices
Please inform us of any changes and submit reports and invoices so we can process payments promptly. Reports must be received within 10 business days of the end of each month. We would appreciate receiving correct reports and invoices so we can process payments in a timely manner. An Invoice cannot be paid without a report.  


